
 

3rd March 2022 
 
To: All Junior School Parents  

Dear Parents 
Junior School ‘Neon Disco’ – Thursday 17th March, 3.30-5pm 

The Friends of Hollygirt are hosting a disco for Junior School pupils on Thursday 17th March in the Senior 
School Hall. There will be a charge of £3 per child to attend the event, which includes a snack bag (sandwich, 
crisps, fruit, small chocolate bar).    

 
Please notify us if your child has any allergies which would prevent them from having their face painted.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return to school by Thursday 10th 
March.     
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms C Jones 
Staff Representative – Friends of Hollygirt 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Junior School Neon Disco 
 
 

 
 
I agree to my child attending the Neon Disco on Thursday 17th March 2022. I acknowledge the need for obedience 
and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this 
activity will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this activity.  
 
I acknowledge the timings of the evening and will arrange to collect my child at 5pm from the Senior School reception 
on Elm Avenue. 
 
☐ I enclose £3 cash 
 
☐ I will pay by BACS. (Please reference your payment SURNAME/DISCO) 
 

☐ My child has allergies and should not have their face painted 

☐ My child has food allergies – please specify:         

Choice of sandwich (please choose 1)   Ham ☐       Cheese ☐       Strawberry Jam ☐ 

 
 

 
Emergency Contact Name and Number : ___________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                                                                  
Please note that this activity is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if 
your child does not take part. 
 
Please return to Ms Jones via your child’s Teacher by Thursday 10th March  

Child’s Name:  Year:  

Signed:  Date:  
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